
    

 

22nd June 2017 

 

Y1 TRIP TO NEWSHAM PARK 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Monday 26th June, Y1 will be going on a trip to Newsham Park to meet Kevin Curran who 

is our local Ranger.   The children  will be investigating the local environment and this will 

enhance their learning about their topic ‘Plants’. 

 

This is a morning trip only, therefore lunch will be as usual. 

 

The cost of the trip is subsidised by school but we are asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £1 towards the cost of the Ranger. 

 

Children should wear their school uniform and suitable shoes. A waterproof coat will be 

needed if it is wet and sunhat/cap and suncream for hot weather. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I  do / do not  give my permission for my child to go to Newsham Park 

 

I  do  /do not  give my permission for my child to be photographed 

   

 

Child’s name :……………………………………………………………………………………………   Class:……………………………………. 

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


